
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Wow, what a year! We have ended the final term on such a high. Despite the 

weather, the end of year BBQ was a success. Thank you to everyone for joining us 

for a superb evening and we are very pleased to say we raised over £1000. Thank 

you to our Friends of School, Staff, Governors, the band and parents for helping 

prepare for and deliver a great evening. I enjoyed the stocks and think that this 

tradition should carry on as an annual part of the BBQ!!! I will leave that for staff to 

decide…. (they can thank me later). 

The Key Stage 2 play was, once again, a delightful evening filled with excellent 

singing, dancing, acting, humorous jokes and more! The children were a credit to 

their parents and to all of us, we were all incredibly proud of them. They looked 

great with their costumes and props and the stage was set in the village hall due to 

the weather so there was no stopping us!  

Topaz and Emerald Class showcased their skills in our annual Welbourn has 

Talent, which was an afternoon filled with magic, singing, dancing and even a rubix 

cube challenge – perhaps we will see Freddie Francis breaking a world record in 

the future!  

On Thursday not only did Year 6 have a water fight and soak me, they worked with 

Year 5 to prepare a three course meal with Darren from Roots2Food. We had soup 

accompanied by bread which was perfectly made by our Year 5 children, a 

vegetarian or chicken main meal and Eton Mess for dessert. The Gala dinner was 

served by Amethyst, they were first class at serving the food and drinks. Staff, 

Governors and parents had a very enjoyable evening.  

On Friday, we had our Leaver’s service at St Chad’s Church and we bid farewell to 

our wonderful children in Year 6, Starr and Max. It was a very moving service. The 

children shared lasting memories, poems, reflections and prayers. We wish them 

every success in their new schools and hope they settle well into secondary school 

and their new primary school.  We know they are ready for a new challenge.  

Sadly, we had to say farewell to coach Harry who will be leaving us. He has 

delivered quality P.E sessions to our school but is moving on to pursue a teaching 

career. We wish him every success in the future and we will let you know who our 

new coach is, when we are notified by Carre’s Sports.  

And this is my final farewell. I have had an amazing six years at Welbourn school. 

It has been a privilege to work with such amazing, dedicated staff who I know will 

continue to work hard for our children to ensure that the standards that we have 

created will continue. They always go above and beyond, ensuring that every child 

is prioritised, nurtured and cared for. Governors are dedicated in ensuring that the 

school runs from strength to strength and have secured a dedicated Executive 

Headteacher for September. Mrs Watson will continue to build on our successes of 

our school and enrich the opportunities for your children through her experience 

and links with other Lincolnshire schools.  

I will miss seeing you all on the gate each morning and being part of a wonderful 

school family! Take care and enjoy the Summer break with your amazing children.  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  
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Dates for 

your diary 

 

Academic Year 

24/25 

Inset days – 2nd and 

3rd September for staff 

Wednesday 04.09.24. 

- Term 1 begins for 

children/Inspiration 

day  

13.09.24. -Rhubarb 

Theatre in school 

W/C 23.09.24. – 

Bikeability training for 

Year 5/6 

02.10.24. – Flu 

immunisations in 

school 

18.10.24. - Last day of 

term  

28.10.24. – Inset Day 

for staff  

29.10.24. - Term 2 

begins/Inspiration day 

01.11.24. – Tempest 

Photography – siblings 

and individual photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

Police Reminder: 

There have been 

some reports of 

indecent exposure 

and a man loitering 

around play parks 

within the area 

 

 

 



Photos from Welbourn has Talent, KS2 Aladdin Trouble play, Gala Dinner and School BBQ   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos and updates can be found on our social media pages and our school website. 

Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 
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